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Press Release

OPEN HOUSE TO ADDRESS COMPLAINTS/ GRIEVANCES RELATING TO
CONSULAR MATTERS OR ANY OTHER ISSUES OR CONCERN OF INDIAN
NATIONALS.

The Embassy of India, Tallinn will be holding an “Open House” meeting on 30th
August, 2024 (Friday) from 11 AM to 1 PM at the Embassy (Tornimae 5, 5" Floor, Tallinn-
10145) to address the grievances of the Indian citizens on issues related to consular
services and any other issues or concerns to them.

2 Any Indian citizen who would like to seek redressal of their grievance(s) or wish
to raise any matter related to their welfare, may do so in the “Open House”. No prior
appointment is needed to attend the “Open House’. Members of Indian community
residing in Estonia are welcome to attend the meeting.
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